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Note to File 

To: Parties 
 

Re: Tłı̨chǫ All-Season Road Project – presentation of Review Board’s 
response to GNWT consult to modify measures 

 
On August 16, Review Board staff met with staff from the GNWT Responsible Minister along with staff 
with federal Responsible Ministers to present the Review Board’s August 15 response to GNWT’s 
proposed modifications to measures from the Tlicho All-Season Road Report of Environmental 
Assessment.  
 
Participants included: 
 

• Government of the Northwest Territories, Environment and Natural Resources staff 
• Government of the Northwest Territories, Lands staff 
• Review Board staff 
• Natural Resources Canada staff 
• Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs staff 
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